
 

 
If possible, attendees are asked to bring:  

samples of posters, flyers, and other promotional materials;  

up to 3 of their best LEGO activities to demo or share via 

handouts; information about  funding/purchasing;  

and questions/concerns for discussion.  

All librarians and library science students  

interested in LEGO Programming are welcome  

to an informal roundtable discussion. 

Facilitated by Putnam District Library staff members and Woodlands Library Cooperative.  

For additional information, contact Laura at (517) 852-9723 or lscott@putnamlib.org. 

The group will also discuss options for staying connected after this gathering. 

 
Do you have a successful LEGO Club at your library but feel ready to be energized? 

 

Have you heard about LEGO Clubs but haven’t started one yet and want ideas? 
 

Does your library offer LEGO programming outside of a club format? 
 

Has your library moved beyond LEGO programming to additional STEM programs, 

and you are willing to share what is working for you? 
 

We will discuss club structures, funding and purchasing,        

marketing and club recruitment, and programming Ideas. 

Albion District Library 
501 S. Superior Street, Albion, MI   49224 

Thursday, January 22, 2015    12:00 - 3:00 pm 
Bring Your Own Lunch (Soda & Water Provided) 

Woodlands Members: FREE  Non-Members: $10.00 per person 

Please Register Online at http://woodlands.lib.mi.us/calendar/workshops/  


